
From: Ferron, Mark J. 
Sent: 10/12/2012 5:18:43 PM 
To: Johns, Christopher (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CPJ2) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: PG&E's 2011 Corporate Responsibility and Sustainability Report 

Dear Chris, 
Thanks for the update. Unfortunately the weblink in your email does not work. 

Best regards 

Mark 

Mark J. Ferron 
Commissioner 

California Public Utilities Commission 
mark.ferron@cpuc,ca.qov 

On [12 Oct 12], at 12 Oct 15:44, Johns, Christopher wrote: 

Commissioner Ferron: 

I am pleased to provide you with PG&E Corporation's 2011 Corporate 
Responsibility and Sustainability 

Report: http://pqecorpdev/corp responsibilitv/reports/2011/index.jsp 

Our annual report takes a comprehensive look at the steps we are taking to 
implement our strategy at PG&E, one that's focused on providing safe, reliable 

and affordable gas and electric service. We view our sustainability journey as an 
integral part of that approach. 

The report covers key areas such as public and employee safety, environmental 
performance, diversity and inclusion, customer energy programs, financial 

results and the economic vitality of the communities we serve. 

Thank you for your ongoing interest in PG&E. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Johns 

SB GT&S 0358104 



President 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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